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WATER/SEWER
INFRASTRUCTURE

BONDING REQUEST

Tannins, Radium, Manganese and
VOCs found in East Bethel wells
today.  
Decommissioned Landfill has caused
known contaminates.

ISD 15 School District facing future
Capital improvements have expressed
interested in hooking up to City
Sewer and Water.

EXISTING
CONTAMINATION 
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City Sewer and Water Utilities
eliminates the need for private well

and septic. Existing City Sewer in
close proximity combined with bond
dollars invested in water treatment

(removal of contaminates) &
pressurization (water tower) will

address school needs for generations
to come!

SOLUTION

Maximizing public resources to
enhance public health and meet
State Clean Water goals is
paramount.  Mitigating known risks
is not something that can be
delayed.  Interagency collaboration
between school and city illustrates
the urgency.

PUBLIC AGENCY
COLLABORATION

State Support has been critical in
addressing the clean water needs of  

Minnesota Communities. Removing
contaminates that include: VOCs
(DCA, methylene chloride, TCE),

and benzene will safeguard drinking
water for our kids, ultimately

investing in tomorrow’s workforce.  

PUBLIC SAFETY


